
   

 

 

 

Monday 20th November 

12.00 Year 4, 5 and 6 girls’ football training  

Year 1 / 2 Forest School (extra session) 

Year 3 / 4 Forest School 

3.30—4.30 PFC Football Club 

Tuesday 21st November 

3.30—4.00 ‘Just Sing’ Choir Club Y2—Y6 in hall 

Wednesday 22nd November 

1.30 Swimming lessons for a small group of Y6 children 

3.30 Y1—Y4 Gym Club in hall 

Thursday 23rd November 

12.00 Year 4, 5 and 6 boys’ football training 

Year 1 / 2  Forest School 

3.30—4.15 Spanish Club for Y4, 5 and 6 

3.30 Baking Club in the hall 

3.30 Multi-skills Club 

Friday 24th November 

POS tombola donations—Bottles, toys, luxury items 

3.30—4.30 Coding Club for Years 2—6 in Year 3 / 4 

 

DIARY DATES 

                               Weekly Newsletter 

Dear parents and carers, 

Remembrance Service 

Our school council did us proud at the local            

Remembrance Day service on Sunday. They confidently          

delivered their readings and laid a wreath on behalf of school. 

It was lovely to represent the school and feel part of the      

community. 

Children in Need—Thank You 

Thank you for supporting Children in 

Need on Friday.  There was a sea of spots across 

school! A group of Year 5 / 6 children also sold small 

items at playtime and raised a whopping £92.49...so 

thank you for supporting this too. It is not too late to donate to 

the Just Giving Page that school 

has set up to send the money  

directly to this amazing charity.  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/louise

-boardman-1699705564279?

newPage=true 

 

 

 

 

18th November 2023 

School Dinners—Week 1 

Mrs Boardman   01625 917280  

head@styal.cheshire.sch.uk 

KS1 Stay and Make 

We had our first KS1 Stay and Make morning of the year this 

week. It was a wonderful end to our History theme of ‘The 

Great Fire of London’.                                                                  

The finished designs were amazing as usual! 



   

 

 

 

      

Reception:  Theo 

Year 1:  Freya 

Year 2:  Izzy 

Year 3:  Seb 

Year 4:  Maisie 

Year 5:  Amalia 

Year 6:  John Boy 

STYAL STARS OF THE WEEK 

Great Work 

Mrs Chignell was over the moon with            

Valentina’s Geography work this week. She 

was so excited to show me Valentina’s work 

on physical features of an area. Not only was   

Valentina’s Geography knowledge good, but 

her presentation and attention to detail were 

also really impressive. Well done,                  

Valentina...you have had a great week! 

Mrs Boardman Award 

I was walking though school on  

Friday when I overheard Autumn 

reading with Valentina as part of 

our buddy reading work. I was 

struck by how wonderfully Autumn 

was reading and engaging             

Valentina in the text. It was lovely 

to see and hear. It really made my 

week. Well done, Autumn, for     

being a  fantastic reading role  

model. 

Mr Smith’s PE Award                                                                  

This week, Mr Smith has awarded his 

KS2 award to Jenson. He had a 

great attitude and focus throughout 

the PE lesson. Jacob from Year 2 

achieved the award in KS1. He          

created a routine with his partner to a 

high standard and remained focused 

throughout the lesson. Well done! 

Random Act of Kindness 

 Thank you to Olly this week for     

helping everyone during computing. 

He also helped when one of his 

friends fell over, showing genuine 

concern and asking what she liked so 

he could try and make her happy. 

What a thoughtful thing to do.        

Well done, Olly. 



   

 

 

 

      

Attendance 

Aiming for Above 95% 

Winners on Friday of the attendance 

award, Attendance Ted, the football 

pitch and outside gym equipment was          

won by Rec /Y1 this week with 95.24%. 

This was a fantastic percentage. 

Whole school 93.67% 

 Rec / Y1 95.24%                                             

Y1/2 92.27%                                                            

Y3 / 4 94.25%                                                           

Y5 / 6 93.14% 

We have fallen short of  our 95% target 

for whole school attendance this week. 

However, Rec / Y1 managed to achieve 

above 95%. Thank you for your help. 

Safeguarding—Road Safety Week 

As it is Road Safety Week next week, I invited Lisa Gamble, our    

local PCSO, into school to talk to the children. She talked about 

how they can keep themselves safe crossing roads and whilst      

riding their bikes. The children had lots of insightful questions 

about the topic. I was so proud of them all. 

Year 1 / 2 Educational Visit 

This week, the children from Year 1 / 2 visited Stockport Staircase 

House to finish off their topic about the Great fire of London. The 

children had a wonderful time and the visit definitely brought our 

history work to life!  



   

 

 

 

      

Parents of Styal Christmas Fair 

Thank you for the bottle donations sent 

into school on Friday morning. Next Friday, 

we need your help once more. Please can 

you send in donations of toys and luxury 

items? We would also like further bottle 

donations if you are able to help us. Thank 

you - Parents of Styal and school really    

appreciate your generosity. 

PCSO—Residents’ Voice 

Lisa Gamble, our local PCSO, has asked us to support 

her to distribute a survey. If you would like to help, 

please pick one up from our school office. 

Have your say on policing in your area… 

It is important to us that we know about the issues 

that cause you concern. 

A survey will be left at school where you can tell us 

about the things you would like us to focus on in your 

area. 


